GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL.
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement August 12, 1974

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members, Jim Harl, Farnsley Burkhart, and 6 visitors were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. The treasurer's report shows a checking fund total of \$4,602.05, Local Roads \$697.50, Street \$3,744.45 and CCIF \$3,356.17 The Revenue Sahring Fund \$3,280.65. Karnsley Burkhart's July water report agrees with the bank statement.

Robert Evans and Ralph Dodge complained of parking on street right of way ###### making it difficult to drive around parked vehickles. Ralph Dodge also stated that the water running down the hill from the water tank was being directed through his garden. The board agreed to check on both situations.

Bary Austin and Richard Glover wanted to know if water would be available for 50 to 60 homes that they planned to build on and near Buttontown Road. The land is adjacent to the town and they stated they would wish to be annexed. The board agreed that water Gould be supplied presently and that they would be in favor of annexing the tract.

Farnsley Burkhart reported that 295,000 gallons of water have been pumped during one day. The board all agreed that the pumps should be serviced and a new pump should be bouggt.

Jim Harl reported that his phone number is available from directory assistance for those who do not know ----his number is 923-585.

Farnsley Burkhart was told by t e board to work with Danny Christiani in installing pipe and meters on the Arthur Evans Road.

The board agreed that the town should have one marshall and that the marshall shall be Him Harl. The present deputy marshall, Stanley Zollman, when notified by the board shall be terminated as deputy marshall.

The meeting was closed.

Respectfully submitted

Gery ⅓ Jacobi Clerk-Treasurer

Terry Boaz President